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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Join our NHS Plan webinars; Reminder to inform costs review; New video: Dispensing and Claiming SSPs; Dispensing and Supply updates.
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We invite you to register for our NHS Plan webinars taking place this month. We have two dates available: Monday 18th November and Tuesday 26th November.

Pharmacy owners, pharmacy team members, and anyone interested in supporting the development of the community pharmacy sector are welcome to join us. You will learn about how the plan is being developed, discover opportunities to have your say, and hear how we’re responding on behalf of the sector.

The development of this NHS plan comes at a crucial time for community pharmacies, making it essential for the sector to contribute to the process. We look forward to speaking with you on one of the dates.









		Find out more and book your place today 






		






			DEADLINE REMINDER: Help inform review of sector costs
The deadline to register for the crucial fiscal review of community pharmacy has been extended to Monday 18th November.
As pharmacies across the country continue to face overwhelming financial pressures, NHS England’s independent economic review offers a vital chance to outline the real costs of running a pharmacy and draw attention to the challenges your business is experiencing.

Register your interest
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We have released a new video offering guidance on endorsing and claiming for supplies made under a Serious Shortage Protocol (SSP).

This video is part of our ‘Funding & Reimbursement Shorts’ series, designed to provide pharmacy owners and teams with insights into common funding and reimbursement issues.
In the video, Mitesh Bhudia and Suraj Shah from our Dispensing and Supply Team cover:
1. How to endorse an SSP for correct payment
1. Common reasons SSP claims are rejected or not paid
1. How to reconcile SSP prescriptions

Watch the SSP video









		






			Dispensing and Supply updates 
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has provided an update on the SSPs for the following medications: 
1. Creon® 10000 gastro-resistant capsules extended
1. Creon® 25000 gastro-resistant capsules extended
1. Ramipril 2.5mg tablets extended

DHSC has also confirmed that sufficient stock of Monomax® XL 60mg tablets is now available to meet normal demand. As a result, the SSP for Monomax® XL 60mg tablets, expires at 23:59 today (Friday) 15th November 2024. Learn more
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or

Tuesday 26th Novermnber | 7.30 PM





